

Office of the City Clerk Council Services Division

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

March 4, 2003

Patrick D. Hudson 6622 West Bourbon Street Milwaukee, WI 53224

Dear Mr. Hudson:

This is to notify you that on February 18, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern license be granted and that the Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nite Club) portion of the license be denied for the premises located at 1243 West Vliet Street ("Caribbean Culture Club & Restaurant"). The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police report.

On February 21, 2003, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nite Club) license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be granted for the Class "B" Tavern and that the Class "B" Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nite Club) license portion not be renewed. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of March 4, 2003 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did appear but were not represented by counsel and did not address the Council. You did not file any objections to the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation by a vote of eleven (11) Ayes, three (3) Noes and one (1) Excused.

very fully yours,

RÒNALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division

MPD License Investigation Unit

City Attorney CCF 021393



Office of the City Clerk
Council Services Division

Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

March 4, 2003

James J. Grabowski 5221 South 25th Street Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Grabowski:

This is to notify you that on February 18, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your non-appearance.

On February 20, 2003, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of March 4, 2003 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file written objections to the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation by a vote of fourteen (14) Ayes and one (1) Excused to not renew your Class "D" Bartender License.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

very thirty yours,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division

MPD License Investigation Unit

City Attorney CCF 021393



Office of the City Clerk
Council Services Division

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

March 4, 2003

Julie A. Martin 1215 South 110th Street West Allis, WI 53214

Dear Ms. Martin:

This is to notify you that on February 18, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your non-appearance.

On February 20, 2003, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of March 4, 2003 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file written objections to the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation by a vote of fourteen (14) Ayes and one (1) Excused to not renew your Class "D" Bartender License.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division MPD License Investigation Unit City Attorney CCF 021393